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The Resident, 
By Hand  

  
 
    
when responding please contact our ref  date  
Matthew Scott Tillingham Avenue  02/10/2023 
Mobile number: 07871987252 
Email:   matthew.scott@eastsussex.gov.uk 
 

 
Dear Resident, 

RE: ESSENTIAL TREE SAFETY WORKS – TILLINGHAM AVENUE, RYE.  

The County Council will be undertaking essential tree safety and removal works within 
Tillingham Avenue starting on 16th of October, and lasting for 8 days approximately. The 

works follow on from a visual tree assessment undertaken in summer 2023.  
 
ESCC apologise for any noise and disruption that may occur as these essential works are 

carried out. Temporary parking restrictions will be introduced on Tillingham Avenue during 
elements of these works; however we will endeavour to keep this to a minimum.  
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The works involve the removal of several diseased trees, trees in significant decline, and 
tapered specimens. All works will be carried out in accordance with health and safety, the best 

practice of maintaining healthy trees and will focus on retaining habitat of value to wildlife and 
the users of Tillingham Avenue.  

 

 
Please contact ESCC if there are any questions.  

07871987252 

Yours faithfully 

 

Matthew Scott 
 
Contract Officer  

 


